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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We can’t quite believe how quickly this term has gone...only one week 

left! 

Letters and Sounds 

 

We now only have one more new 

sound to learn in Phonics.  On 

Monday we will be learning the  

trigraph ure as in picture.   

 

 

Monday– ure 

 

(eg picture) 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School  

 

There will be no Forest School  

sessions next week, the groups will 

change in January.  We hope the 

children have enjoyed their time on 

The Patch.  Maybe you could ask 

your child what they enjoyed the 

most about Forest 

School.  Please 

upload their  

comments onto  

Tapestry. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Important Dates  

 

Wednesday 18th December –

Nativity Show at 9:15am. 

 

Wednesday 18th December – 

Christmas Disco 5:00-6:00pm. 

 

Friday 20th December -  

Christmas Carols at St James’ 

Church in the morning and  

Christmas party in the afternoon. 

Tapestry 

 

We have noticed that there are not 

many parents using Tapestry.  This 

is a real shame as it is a lovely  

resource and the school has to pay 

for it!  Please let us know if you are 

having trouble logging on.   


